UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting September 2, 1976 Faculty Lounge

## MINUTES

Present: Desiderio, DuMars, J. Ellis, W. Ellis, Flickinger,

Goldberg, Gonzales, Hart, Kovnat, Martinez, Minzner, Muir, Norwood, Parnall, Ragsdale, Schwartz, Simson, Teitelbaum, Utton, Walden, Weihofen; Student Laurence; Visitor Adamson

Meeting called to order by Dean Hart.

The faculty considered a petition from Sharyn Udall to take a light load during the fall semester. A motion to deny her request carried.

Teitelbaum moved that a committee be appointed to consider parttime students. The motion carried.

Pedro Palacios appeared before the faculty to speak regarding his petition that he be allowed to continue in this law school. It was moved and seconded that his suspension be reconsidered. Motion failed.

The faculty reviewed the status of selected students in the present third year class whose averages were below 2.0 at the end of the fall semester, 1975, and at the end of the spring semester, 1976. A motion to suspend Theron Bowers carried. Motions to continue on probation Carl Bradford and Peso Chavez carried.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp Sec'y